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Hello EPS Staff –
 
59%!!!  We were so close to passing our bond this month – it feels like having the last second game-
winning field goal hit the uprights and not go through. It is heartbreaking, but I still feel encouraged.
I am encouraged because I saw so many staff and community rally around our kids – and that is what
this is all about – it is about the kids!
 
In many other states this bond would have passed with such a great percentage. We will continue
and try to convince our legislators that a required supermajority isn’t what is in the best interest of
our students. In the meantime we will work with you, parents and the community to determine our
next steps.
 
I want to thank all of you for your efforts in communicating the importance of this bond to our
families and community. I appreciate the work you did and am proud of the teamwork I saw in the
process. We will continue to what is best for kids and work together as a team to make the
upcoming year a great one for all.
 
Have a great weekend
 
Ian
 
   

Dr. Ian B. Saltzman
Superintendent
superintendent@everettsd.org
425-385-4019  |  425-385-4002 Fax
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